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From left: Pine Knoll Shores Women’s Club President 
Pegge Knecht (left) and Past President Bonnie 
Ferneau, holding the certificate of appreciation pre­
sented to the club for its assistance in this year’s Mile 
of Hope weekend, which provided fun and encourage­
ment for children battling cancer and their families. 
Sixteen club members and three husbands were on 
hand to make the weekend a success. On the right, 
Bonnie Ferneau presents a thank you to Atlantic Beach 
Food Lion manager Kevin Bise and customer service 
manager Jeanett Boyles. Food Lion provided food and 
supplies for the special lunch served during the Mile of 
Hope event.—Photos by Amy Hahn and Michael Ferneau
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Campers from Camp Albemarle 
in Newport enjoyed a sail across 
Bogue Sound to the Beacon’s 
Reach Marina in Pine Knoll 
Shores in mid-July. This year 
only one sail across was possible 
because there was no wind on 
the day scheduled for the second 
sail. These lucky campers who 
were able to make it across 
enjoyed some time at the beach 
before heading back across the 
sound.—Photos by David Shapiro
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A beautiful day for a sand bar party. About 25 Pine Knoll 
Shores and Atlantic Beach friends gathered for a fabulous array 
of food and good times. Standing in the water to eat steamed 
crabs made for easy disposal of the shells.—Photos by Sandy Ha/e 
and Jean Macheca
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FIRST -DAY OF SCHOOL fHOTOS
We'd like to feature our youngest residents on their first day of school in the October issue of The Shoreline. 
Please submit your high resolution pictures to shoreline@townofpks.com by Wednesday, September 14, and 

include children's names, grade, school, photographer's name and any other information you'd like to share. 
Kids love to see their picture in the paper, and so do we.—The Editors own^ncr
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